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Hello

I have read through your proposed bill and I am totally AGAINST this. | am all for
government doing is part to keep people safe but this is a step to far. By forcing companies
who's business it is to keep hackers out of our information you will without a doubt reduce
my privacy and the privacy of millions by allowing hacker's to do what they know best and
that is get to our information. How can you possibly say that it will be ok and that one of
your own people won't sell the ability to gain access to the highest bidder or be hacked
yourself or worse still allow other foreign governments to have access, You can't... The
government of this country is supposed to be protecting it's people and not putting them in
harm's way which is exactly what this bill will do. We have judges for a reason.Do not do

this!.
Kind regards

Adam H



